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March 1, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8,s. 2013
This advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit deped.in/ro8issuances)

3R° INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE UNDER THE PROJECT SCIENCE TEACHER ACADEMY
FOR THE REGIONS (STAR)

Attached is an invitation letter from the Department of Science and Technology -
Science Education Institute (DOST-SEI), announcing the conduct of the 3" International
Conference under the Project Science Teacher Academy for the Regions (STAR) on August 23
— 25, 2023 in Manila. The call for the submission of papers for presentation is on or before
April 7, 2023.

The participants are the teachers, educators, and education policy makers, especially in
the field of Science and Mathematics.

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to
Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.

For more information, refer to the attachment.

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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February 15, 2023 -

DR. EVELYN R. FETALVERO
Regional Director

DepEd Regional Office VIII
Palo, Leyte

Dear Dr. Fetalvero:

We are pleased to inform you that the Department of Science and Technology-Science
Education Institute (DOST-SEI) will host the 3" International Conference under the Project
Science Teacher Academy for the Regions (STAR) bannered by the theme "Project STAR @
10: Celebrating Gains of the Past, Exploring Opportunities of the Future”on August 23-25,
2023 in Manila,

The said conference will gather teachers, educators and education policy makers to discuss
and share ideas on the current state and future direction of international STEM education. In
line with the celebration of Project STAR's 10th year anniversary, it seeks to continue to
capacitate and empower the Filipino teachers. It will cover the strands on instructional
materials, teaching innovations, assessment, action research and wellness.

In this regard, we would like to invite teachers/educators in your region to submit papers for
presentation on or before April 7, 2023. We would highly appreciate the dissemination of
the information through issuance of a memorandum. Guidelines for submission can be
downloaded at https:/bit.ly/3jMGjPb. Attached is the announcement for call for papers for

reference,

Our DOST-SEI personnel, Ms. April Valdez, will take charge of communicating with your office
regarding this request. She may be reached at email address
projectstarconference@gmail.com or at mobile number 09176364420,

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

). /5;»
JOSETTE T. BIYO, Ph.D.
Director
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